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Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ,

who hath blessed us with all spiritual blessings
in heavenly places in Christ.

Ephesians 1:3
March 2009

Dear Friends and Family,

It is our sincere prayer to our Heavenly Father that this letter finds you doing well and that you are much encouraged in the Lord.  We have just begun reading together, as part of our daily devotions, Dr. H. A. Ironside’s book entitled, In the Heavenlies, a study of the book of Ephesians.  It is such a joy to our hearts as we consider the wonderful spiritual blessings that we have in heavenly places, as believers in Christ.  Imagine, “He hath made us accepted in the beloved!”  (Eph. 1:6).
Thank you very much for your prayers and support; the Lord has greatly blessed us through you – we thank you!

We want to thank you so very much for praying for us and for Mom and Dad Hansen.  Both of them are doing well for which we praise the Lord.  We are so grateful that Mom and Dad are still able to be in their own home which is a real joy for all of us!  We are especially grateful to the Lord for His goodness and mercies each day.  We had a very precious time.  The Lord has really blessed us with such dear and wonderful parents!  We truly thank the Lord for answers to prayer – knowing that you were praying as well.  That was such a blessing, knowing that others were with us in this crisis situation, and praying that all would go well.  We also had safe flights, and that was a real blessing.

In our Medical Plan Office, we saw answers to prayer as well.  Our new co-worker and the other office staff did well in keeping things going for the time we were away.  We have a lot of work to catch up on so we appreciate your continued prayers.  Although we are not changing PPO networks this year, we are still having a considerable amount of changes in our office procedures and “Explanation of Benefits” for our missionaries.  Thank you for praying for our Plan members (NTM missionaries) – that the information they need would be clear and prompt.  We are thankful for their patience and understanding during these transitions.
Please keep praying for receptive hearts to the Gospel as NTM missionaries share the Word of God to many tribes around the world.  We are praying that 2009 will see a great “harvest of souls” as more unreached people groups hear the Gospel for the very first time (Luke 10:2).
Thank you once again for your prayers and for your support.
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